
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

15 April 2020 
 

Our monthly meeting began at 1900, with Ed Bretag presiding. Due to the “stay 
at home” order, this meeting was held on our repeater system. The minutes of 
the previous meeting were read. A motion to accept them was made, seconded 
and passed. 
 
Next, Laird gave us a Treasurer’s report. 
 
Ed gave a short Repeater Report. We have not made any changes as yet, due to 
snow at the sites. 
 
We are hoping to have Don Fraser, with his report on the peak, still available 
once this virus stuff is over. 
 
All members have been added to the club’s EchoLink server. 
 
Anyone attending Hamcon will need to register for the classes. 
 
Field Day is planned at Dean Buckhouse’s place in Lake George, on the 
weekend of Jun 27, 28. 
 
The May 2nd VE session will probably be cancelled, due to the “stay at home” 
order. The ARRL is working on “online testing”. 
 
We did a general group call in. Ed (N0ZPX), Bill (KC0FNV), Laird (KD0VNV), 
Dean (KB0VVA), Andy (K0ALS), Mike (K0TER), Danny (K0YSA), Mike (N0MIS), 
Carol (KC0ZMQ), and Greg (K0MGL). 
 
Our meeting adjourned at 1925. 
10 members present.  
Submitted by Bill Wallick (KC0FNV), Secretary. 


